
Joint Burial Board Report 5th Feb 2020 

 

 

St Stephens churchyard grass cutting is on schedule. 

 

All Christmas wreaths have been removed this week. 

 

No problems to report with monumental masons and gravedigger etc. 

 

Funerals and ashes burials have given no problems.  

 

No other problems that I have been made aware of.  

 

 

Mark Orchard 

Acting Service Delivery Manager.  


